Important Safety Bulletin Regarding Morning
Drop-Off

It has been noted that there have been some unsafe practices during morning drop-off. Some of our
students are being dropped off on the street along Avenida de las Banderas, and often parents are
double-parking and/or backing up traffic on the street to do so. Just as we have advised regarding
afternoon dismissal, taking unnecessary risks in dropping children off on the street, especially during
busy mornings, could result in an unimaginable tragedy. For the sake of everyone’s safety, we urge you
to consider escorting your child(ren) from your vehicle to campus, or waiting in the traffic drop-off line.
We understand that these options can be inconvenient for some parents, but the children’s safety is our
number one priority.

Additionally, our staff has witnessed a rush of this same drop-off behavior after the entry to the PEB
traffic lanes have closed for the morning. These lanes close at 7:43 a.m. Once morning traffic is
officially closed, there is no entry or supervision on that side of our campus. To ensure that your
child(ren) arrive on campus safely, if it is 7:43 a.m. or after, we ask that you please drive to the school's
main parking lot, accessible from Antonio Parkway, to drop off.

Every child on our campus is important to us. We want to make sure that all of our students are safe at
all times. We ask parents to please partner with us in keeping our students safe by adhering to these
guidelines.

Thank you for your cooperation on this very important matter.
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